
 
 

 

 

Board of Health for Madison and Dane County 

Resolution #2011-24 

 

In Recognition of Marsha Furry  

  

 

WHEREAS Marsha Furry transferred to Dane County Human Services in 

October, 2011 after 6 years of service to Public Health Madison and Dane 

County.  Marsha began her career on November 7, 2005 with the Dane County 

Health Department.  

 

Marsha worked at PHMDC Public Health in the WIC program as a Clerk Typist 

III.  She worked throughout the County serving thousands of pregnant women 

and young children who had food security issues.  Her good customer service 

at clinic intake as a Clerk Typist III helped make WIC a welcoming 

environment for families in our community. 

 

BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Health for Public Health Madison and 

Dane County commend, honor, and express thanks to Marsha Furry for her 6 

years of dedicated service to the Dane County Health Department and to 

Public Health Madison and Dane County and join the staff in wishing her 

success with her future endeavors.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Introduced:  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                    

Susan J. Zahner, Chair      Janel Heinrich, Interim Director 

Board of Health for Madison and             Public Health Madison and Dane 

 Dane County        County 


